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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
November 13, 2019

Greeting from Mr. Morehart

Enrollment Summary Report

Reports from Staff Members

Reports from Community Members

Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members



Superintendent Advisory Committee meeting Notes

Winner School District

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s office
10:00 AM

November 13, 2019

Members present: , Keven Morehart, Julie Manke, Sylvia Bear, Becky Sitting Bear, Val Ewing, Sherry
Lafferty, Diane Kludt, Marilyn Herman

Members absent: Francis Brandis, Alma Small, Roger Milk, , April Ferguson, Kim DeMers, Krista Antoine
Tiera Axdahl, DeAnne Felix,

Others in attendance:
Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart - Went over enrollment, 697; hand games for the MS, and a student at Job Corp. A
special board meeting was held for Native American families on Nov 11. At the meeting Title programs,
and Federal funding were reported. One parent had a question on jurisdiction of the bus.

Mrs. Kludt — The elementary is struggling emotionally with issues going on. In Bullying prevention, they
are targeting hallway behaviors to show Warrior Pride. Mrs. Kludt is also giving the definitions of
bullying. In December she will work on the pillar of respect. Red Ribbon week focused on safe and
healthy lessons including vaping

Sherry — She is continuing to work on the truancy law and order code. They have a meeting Monday.
She has been attending schoo! board meetings in TC and St. Francis. There is money available for laptop
insurance. They had a math in-service at TC — Bronson went. Their next in-service is Bridges out of
Poverty.

The JOM board increased money for attendance incentives. Good is 1 % days absent; Perfect is perfect;
both are for K-12 students. There will be cards to the dollar store. Students must be enrolled with the
tribe. There is no set date for clothing orders yet.

Val Ewing — Last week was free application week. Students could apply to 3 colleges. The staff got in
the spirit and Val decorated their doors with their alma mater’s school colors. Staff were also asked to
fill out a form about college life. Every day there was a trivia question for students to answer.

She met with Jim/Della/Rosemary on getting kids to college.

Girls group has been meeting.

2 seniors have transferred out.

Scholarships are ramping up.

There was a discussion held on ACT

Staff have had ACCES training and a movie is scheduled for Dec 13.

Sylvia — School supplies — backpacks — tree of life.



